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Ide Hill News 
Term 1 Week 2 

“Do everything in Love”  
 

Congratulations  
In Celebration worship last week we awarded badges 
to our new Leading Lights.  The children then led a 
superb first celebration worship, speaking clearly and 
confidently from the lectern. Well done – we are very 
proud of you.  
 

 
 
Collective Worship 
 
We will be thinking about “Trust” and exploring 
the story of Joshua 1:1-9. 
 
 

Attendance Ted 
Winner 

House Cup  
Winner 

 
Saplings and Willows 

 
Dover 

 
 

 

 

 
Treyon L, James C, 

Zoe K, Louis M, 

Agnes P, Ivie S,  

Phoebe M, Luke T 

 

 
Next Week 
Monday Saplings collected at 1:15 this week 
Tuesday  
Wednesday  
Thursday Individual photos – all children in full 

new school uniform please. 
Friday Oaks Bell Ringing outing 
  

Weekly Awards 
These will be presented at St Mary’s church on 
Tuesday at 2:30. Parents are very welcome to attend.  
 

Elms Lottie S – For being such a kind and 
considerate friend this week and an all-
round superstar! 
Winston – For a fantastic attitude to your 
learning. You are always listening and 
ready to do what is asked.  

Beech Harry P – For fantastic use of tens and 
ones to count seventy four (plastic) 
worms! 
Leo – For composing some wonderful 
sentences for our Pumpkin Soup story. 
Fantastic punctuation.  

Willows Joe M- For his fantastic contribution to 
our discussion on forces.  
Grace L – For her enthusiasm in her 
learning and her excellent presentation.  

Hazel Phoebe – For always trying her best.  
Isabelle – For listening carefully and 
working very hard.  

Ash Tristan – For settling so well into his new 
class and working really hard to improve 
his reading skills.  

Oaks Maisie T – For her detailed and well-
presented report on the Roman Invasion 
of Britain.  
Charlie E – For showing excellent 
maturity when helping others with their 
learning.  

 

Harvest 
Our Harvest Worship is due to take place on Friday 
27th September at St Mary’s church. As in the past, 
our Harvest celebrations are a time to thank God for 
all the good things that He provides for us. This year, 
we have decided to take a break from our annual 
harvest boxes to focus upon our school charities.  
 

Next week, all children will bring home a Harvest 
envelope. We will be asking the children to undertake 
a few simple jobs at home e.g. tidying up, cleaning 
the car, walking the dog etc. to earn a little money. 
All collected money should then be placed in the 
Harvest envelope and returned to school on the 26th 
September. All donations will be given to UNICEF to 
support those affected by Hurricane Dorian.  


